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Dear parents/carers 
 
We are nearing the end of a very different Autumn term and the pupils are looking forward to their class 
disco parties/Christmas jumper day and Christmas carols. 
 
Christmas jumper day/Class disco parties 
As mentioned in our last newsletter, class disco parties will take place on Thursday 17 December.  We 
have asked for donations of party food and due to Covid-19 guidelines, we need to ask that these food 
items are individually wrapped. For example, we would ask that you consider sending individual bags of 
crisps, not the larger, sharing packs, or individually wrapped cakes or chocolate bars.  Thank you for 
your co-operation with keeping our pupils safe. 
 
Non-Uniform day  
We will also be holding a non-uniform day on the last day of term.  If your child would like to take part, 
a staff member will be collecting the £1 donations at the school gates on Friday 18 December. This will 
go towards school funds.  
 
Virtual pantomime – The Snow Queen 
The pupils will be treated to a virtual performance based on Hans Christian Anderson’s 
‘The Snow Queen’ during the last week of term. 
 
Millfield Theatre raffle – Superheroes and The Glass Slipper 
We have 2 sets of tickets (for 3 persons each) which we will raffle, for a live performance 
of ‘Superheroes and The Glass Slipper’ at the Millfield Theatre.  Raffle tickets are £1 each.  
If you would like to take part, please send the money to your child’s class teacher by 
Tuesday 15 December.  Purchased raffle tickets will be held in the office with your child’s 
name written on the back, ready for the draw which will take place on the last day of 
school. 
 
Newsletter 
Our last newsletter of this term will be published on our website by Wednesday 16 December.  This will 
give you dates for future events and term times. 
 
For now, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very safe and happy lead up to the 
Christmas break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
H. McGovern 
Headteacher  


